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FAITH * FAMILY * EXCELLENCE.  These are Lumen Christi’s Core Values.  In this issue of the Lumen Messenger, we dedicate one 
page to each Core Value, with photos and text to share how Lumen Christi students are living out that particular Core Value in 
their lives at school.  Thank you for your past and future support of Lumen Christi Catholic High School.       
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 This issue of the Lumen Messenger will feature prominently our younger Archangels.  While our high school 

students took their PSAT’s in October, our junior high students went into the community and served. They     

began the day with Mass at the Monastery of the Blessed Sacrament that also included 15 minutes of Adoration. 

The Sisters invited our students upstairs for a little history on the Monastery and handed out candy and a Biblical 

bookmark. After the service the kids split into various group and they went to the Archdiocese, Prestige Care 

Center, Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton School and Saint Patrick Parish. The Archdiocese group helped clean out the 

downstairs archives and some also helped Mrs. Kim Bakic, Executive Assistant to the Archbishop, with various 

tasks that made her work a little easier. As per tradition, our kids decorated the Prestige Care Center’s dining 

room and hallway with Halloween decorations.  At Saint Patrick's the group decorated the garden with lights for 

winter. Finally, the group at Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton School assisted in the classrooms.  Our service was much 

appreciated by all and our students were happy to help out.  Good job, Archangels!   

Our younger Archangels lead the way in putting service to others before self! 
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Students in Mrs. Carlson‘s World Literature 
class learn civil discourse while comparing and 
contrasting Nationalism, Patriotism and         
Fascism. This class is but one example of how     
Lumen students think globally and act locally,    
informed through their Christian faith. 

Senior Shon Nagel was inducted into the National 
Honor Society in early November. Congratulated 
above by NHS Faculty Advisor Mrs. Alison Craig, 
Shon joined the ranks of the original four young 
ladies inducted as charter members of the NHS last 
year.  We are proud of you, Shon.  Congratulations! 

At Lumen our Alaska Native students wanted to 
attend and participate in the AFN 2018 Confer-
ence. It looks like they had a great time!  

Mrs. Loeffler’s 7th graders complet-
ed a Halloween History Project.    
Students were assigned a research   
paper on the origins and progression 
of Halloween and had to choose a 
project based on this holiday. Many 
wrote stories and others brought in 
some sweet treats!  

Students in Spanish classes were selected to 
have their Day of the Dead Altar showcased at 
the Sol De Medianoche’s Dia De Los Muertes.     
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Meet our Senior Class!  They each have a “promise” to share! 

                TREY                                 JULIANNE                              MEGAN 

   “I promise to listen to others.”        “I promise to treat others justly.”     “I promise to act as Christ would.” 

                        GAGE                               SAVANNAH                                ALEX          

      “I promise to be positive.”                  “I promise to be inclusive.”       “I promise to respect God’s creation.” 

                      JAIME                                    SHON                                    KYLER          

“I promise to participate actively.”     “I promise to act with integrity.”      “I promise to value others’ ideas.” 


